
 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                            July 2018 

 

As part of our topic for this term  Year 1 will be having a ‘Super Hero Day’ on Tuesday 17th July. 

The children can come to school dressed as a superhero. We have encouraged the children to create 

their own superhero with a special power which we have been discussing in class together.  

 

In order to avoid expense, we advise using what is available to you at home. Tights, leggings, 

underpants and a t-shirt with their special logo will be fine.  

 

The children will be taking part in various fun activities throughout the day, including having some 

snacks.  

 

If the weather is still warm, we would advise a change of clothing (e.g. shorts, tee-shirts) for the 

children to change into. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

  

 

Miss Black                                                       Mrs Mainwaring 
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